
 

Birthday Books 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We’d like to tell you about plans to celebrate each child’s birthday.  As you may 
know, we are not allowed to have any open, party-like, celebrations for 
birthdays.  However, we have come up with a way to make each birthday special 
to all of the children.  Each child will receive a birthday pencil, special birthday 
sticker and certificate! We then serenade the birthday boy or girl with a song.  
In addition to this, students can bring a special book to school to donate to our 
classroom library. 
 
Here’s how it works, you and your child can go to a store and pick out a book that 
he/she would like to donate to our class library.  Keep in mind that the selection 
should be grade level appropriate. You might want to consider using some 
birthday wrapping paper, so that the book looks like a present, kids love this!   
*If your child’s birthday happens to fall in the summertime, we will 
celebrate it in June.  
 

 
Thank you, 

2nd Grade Teachers 


